
DRAFT MINUTES OF THE ALDEBURGH TOWN COUNCIL 

GRANTS, REQUESTS & EVENTS COMMITTEE MEETING 

HELD ON MONDAY 22 JANUARY 2018 AT 8.42 PM IN THE MOOT HALL 

 
 

Present: In the absence of Cllr Digby, the Town Clerk supervised the meeting 

 

Cllr Bond  Cllr Cox 

Cllr Fox  Cllr Harris 

Cllr Jones   Cllr Kiff 

Cllr Osben  Cllr Palmer 

Cllr Partel  Cllr Walker 

Cllr Worster 
 

There were three members of the public present. 

 

1.Apologies: Cllrs Digby and Oxby. Cllr Fellowes was absent without apology 

 

 

2.Approval of Previous Minutes Grants, Requests & Events Committee meeting held on 27 

November 2017. In the absence of the Chairman, the Minutes were held over until the 

Committees meeting on February 27 2018. 
 

3. Grants & Requests 

The Town Clerk reported that the 1066 Car Club would be visiting the town on Sunday January 

28 and would like permission to park on Moot Green. She told the Committee the club would, 

as customary, make a donation to Aldeburgh United Charities. APPROVED by a show of 

hands. 

 

Cllr Jones told the Committee that she and other Cllrs had met with organisers of the Music by 

the Sea event to be held at King’s Field. They had met with the Rugby Club and the Community 

Centre to progress arrangements, she said. A meeting with the Safety Advisory Group to 

discuss crowd safety and traffic management was also planned. She confirmed that the event 

would now be held on June 30th 2018 with a maximum crowd of 5,000 permitted. 
 
 
 
 

                                       The meeting ended at 8.50 pm 

 


